
A message from Mrs Ball… 

 

Landulph School Newsletter  
Together in Adventure and Discovery 

                                               15th December 2023 
Diary Dates 

 
18th December  

Christmas Fayre 2pm 

 

19th December  
Church service, doors open 
at 10am for a 10:15am start 

 

19th December 

Last day of term - no Little 
Owls 

 

20th December - 3rd 
January 

Christmas Holidays (school 
closed) 

 

4th January 

Back to school 

 

10th January 

Meet the teacher 3:30pm & 
4:00pm 

 

w/c 5th February 

Year 4/5 swimming (further 
details to follow) 

 

12th-16th February 

Half term 

 

19th February 

INSET Day 

 

w/c 26th February 

Year 2/3 swimming (further 
details to follow) 

 

Please can you make 
sure that any 

outstanding balances 
on ‘Parent Pay’ are 

paid by Monday 18th 
December, as this is 
the last week of term 
and all accounts need 

to be cleared.  

 

 

 

 

 

Well as another year draws to a close and I write my last newsletter of 2023, I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and for having such amazing children 
who bring us so much joy with their curiosity and love for learning. 
 

On behalf of the staff and governors, I would like to wish 
you all a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 

 

We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas performance – A very Landulph Christmas! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to the children for being amazing and THANK YOU to all of the staff, who 
without their commitment and hard work this would not have been possible. 

 

Thank you to everyone for their generosity when making a donation in lieu of ticket sales at each of 
the performances, we raised an incredible £72 and will be donating this to the RSPCA at the request 

of the Landulph School Council. 

 

Thank you to the PTA for their support providing the refreshments for each of the performances.  

 

A MASSIVE thank you to Liz for our delicious Christmas Lunch yesterday. It was enjoyed by all of the 
children and the staff.  We certainly all got into the festive spirit. 

 

A HUGE thank you to Val and Andrew from Grove Nurseries for their very kind donation towards the 
children’s Christmas fun! 

 

Reminders for next week… 

Monday 18th December – 10am – Judging of the Christmas Bauble competition - please ensure your 
child brings in their bauble on Monday morning to be in with a chance! 

 

Monday 18th December – 2pm - Christmas Fayre, organised by the PTA  

*If you go to your child’s classroom door at 2pm, you can collect your child and go and enjoy the 
Christmas Fayre.   

*If you give permission for your child to go with another family member then please email us and let 
us know. 

*If you are unable to make it - a member of staff will take your child to the Christmas Fayre and 
collection/buses will be at the normal time of 3.20pm. You can send your child in with small pocket-
money for them to spend. 

 

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Service, Landulph Church, all welcome - 10.15am (doors open at 
10am) 

*The children who have music lessons with Mr Jane will be performing, there will be a selection of 
readings and of course some carols for us all to enjoy. 

*The children will be transported to and from the church by minibus. 

 

Tuesday 19th December – School collection/buses at normal time, 3.20pm.  There is no Little Owls. 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


 Some snippets from our Christmas Performances and Christmas Lunch!  



We know that PARKING is tricky around 
school, but please be considerate of our 
neighbours by not parking across driveways 
and also do not park too close to the corners 
of the crossroads as lorries and tractors need 
space to be able to turn the corner.  There is 
no parking in the bay outside the front of the 
school unless you are a blue badge holder, but we ask that 
you leave access to the car park gate.  

If your child or someone you know has 
a child who is due to start school in 
September, why not come and visit us at 
Landulph.  We would love to show you 
around our school and share all of the 
amazing things we can offer your child. 
 
Online applications can now be made 
for a place in next year’s Foundation 
intake for children born between 1 
September 2019 and 31 August 2020.  
Apply online at www.cornwall.gov.uk/
admissions. The deadline for 
applications is the 15th January 2024. 

‘Meet the Teacher’ 
Wednesday 10th January 

 
3.30pm – Meet the teacher session 1: Visit your child’s 

classroom and find out about their learning for the term ahead, 
home learning, reading for pleasure and weekly routines. 

 
4pm – Meet the teacher session 2: The same session repeated for 

those parents who have children in different classes or if you 
are unable to make the first slot. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all into school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please send your home learning into your child’s class teacher 

using the class email address: 
class1@landulphcloud.net 
class2@landulphcloud.net 
class3@landulphcloud.net 

 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday to those who are 

celebrating their birthdays this month, we 
hope you enjoy your special day. 

 

December Birthdays 
Class 1 - Alisa 
Class 2 - Jack 

 
January Birthdays 

Class 1 - Jessica, Maddison 
Class 2 - Maxwell, Isaac H, Elowen, 

Freddie, Harry 
Class 3– Madison, Daniel  

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
mailto:class1@landulphcloud.net
mailto:class2@landulphcloud.net
mailto:class3@landulphcloud.net


 

Breakfast Club and Little Owls  
 

 

 

 

Wraparound care open to all on every day we are open! Mrs 
Plumb, Mrs Slateford and Mrs Glancy would love to see you! 

Breakfast club is organised by Mrs Plumb, and this opens for 
all  pupils from 7.45am on all days that children are in school. 

Breakfast club costs £3.50 per child, and breakfast is  

Included. 

 

Afterschool (Little Owls) club is organised by Mrs Slateford and 
Mrs Glancy. Afterschool club opens from 3.20 – 5.30pm with 

the costs as below. All sessions include a snack. 

 

3.20– 4.20pm – £4. Snack served at 4pm. 

4.20 – 5.30pm  (after clubs) – £4. Snack served at 4.30pm. 

3.20 – 5.30pm – £7. Snack served at 4pm. 

To book in, please email bookings@landulphcloud.net the week 
before the care is required.  In emergencies we will always try 

to help – just contact Cathy in the office.  

 

 
 

 

Keep up those good habits…  
Learning spellings, number facts and times tables is so 

important. 
Don’t forget your child has a log in to TT Rockstars (Y2-Y6), 

Numbots (Y1) and Spelling Shed (Y2-6).  
These are great programmes that we  invest in as a school to 
support learning at home. If your child has forgotten their log 

in details then please email Cathy. 

Defibrillator (in a box)  
 
Available for community 
use during school hours.  
Please come straight to 
the front entrance as it is 
stored in the office.  

 
 
 
 

Liz runs a tuck shop every Tuesday 
breaktime. It is £1 for a drink and a 
snack; your child will need to bring 
the money in with them on the day. 

Wellies & Waterproofs 
 

As the weather seems to be turning 
quite chilly and wet now, please can 

you send your child to school each day 
with wellies or a change of shoes (they 
can stay in school if you have a spare 

pair) and a waterproof 
jacket.  We try to get 
outside as often as 

possible even when the 
weather is not in our 

favour. 

 Reminders. . .  

mailto:bookings@landulphcloud.net
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Class 2 - Coen 
Class 3 - Tia 

Formation Cape 

Dylan 

 
 
 
Harriet, Megan & Ruby for representing 

Landulph at our recent Trust Student Council 
meeting 

Headteacher Awards  
for demonstrating our school values 

 
Class 1 – Maxley 
Class 2 – Winnie 
Class 3 – Olivia 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 - Asha 
Class 2 - Holly 
Class 3 - Megan 

Class 2 - Freddie & 
Malachi 

Class 3 - Logan 
 

 

 




